Minutes of the Extraordinary General Meeting held at 7pm, 5th December 2012, at the Council Offices, Pentyrch.
PRESENT: -

Councillors: 
Wynford Ellis Owen (Chairman), Sandie Rosser, Stuart Thomas 





Graham Thomas, Nikki Howard, Brynmor Jones, 

Jeanette Troughton & Chris Priday 
ALSO PRESENT: -


County Councillor Craig Williams,  






Alec Davies, Clerk to the Council

APOLOGIES: -
Councillors: 
John Harrison, Clare Bath & Philippa Hill-John
112
To consider the Council’s response to the CCC ~ LDP.
The Chairman welcomed everybody to the meeting and asked the Clerk to bring the meeting up to date in relation to the latest issues.
The Clerk handed out copies of the draft ‘Response Form’ which he had downloaded from the CCC ~ LDP website, and completed, as far as he had been able to, prior to the meeting.  The Clerk also handed out copies of the following documents for both reference and consideration.

1. The Radyr & Morganstown CC draft response to the LDP
2. The draft joint response from the Cardiff Community Councils to the LDP

3. The statement issued by Kevin Brennan MP and Mark Drakeford AM in relation to the LDP

The Clerk advised that he had spoken to Traffic Planning Associates that day and it was hoped that the final draft of their report would be available by early the following week.  This would allow for last minute amendments to the draft response highlighting the concerns identified.

It was agreed to read the draft response a question at a time, following which a discussion took place about what else should be included or what needed to be omitted or refined.  The Clerk made notes in relation to each point.
It was further agreed:

1. To accept the draft joint response from the Cardiff Community Councils.  Clerk to advise Clerk to R & M CC 
2. Clerk to email copy of draft response to all Councillors for further consideration.  Clerk to arrange
3. Clerk to submit response to LDP Team by Thursday 13th December at the latest.  Clerk to arrange
The Clerk was thanked for the efforts he had made in producing the draft response.

There being no other business, the Chairman thanked the members for their attendance and the meeting closed at 9.15 pm. 
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